
 
 
 
March 19. 2015 
 
Jeffrey W. Heisey, Secretary-Treasurer        
AFA United Master Executive Council 
6250 N. River Road, Suite 4020 
Rosemont, IL 60018 
   

Re: Central Schedule Committee Election 

       Willingness to Serve 

 

Dear Mr. Heisey, 

Please accept this as my willingness to serve for a second term as Member of the Central Schedule 
Committee. 

I have been a member of the Central Schedule Committee since 2013 for one term of two years and 
wish to continue my service to AFA and to my fellow flying partners.   

 I was hired in 1989 as a USAir Flight Attendant and began my AFA membership at that point. After being 
furloughed I was hired at United Airlines in 1990. Being a proud AFA member, I participated in the AFA 
Campaign for Local 8 during the representation election.  Since February 2012 I have been serving on 
the Chicago, Council 8, Local Schedule Committee as well. 

If re-elected to the Central Schedule Committee I will continue my dedication to the committee, AFA  
and my fellow flying partners with pride. 

Thank You for your time and consideration. 

 Sincerely, 

Amy Camp    

Amy Camp 


